8537 W. Windrose Dr.
Peoria, AZ 85381
(623) 512-9366
tbondeson92@yahoo.com
August 20, 2009
Ms. Cheryl Akers
Group Coordinator

Roadrunner Animal Hospital PLC

7435 W. Cactus Road #101
Peoria, AZ 85381
Dear Ms. Akers:
I am a senior at Peoria High School currently enrolled in the Professional Internship Program, working toward a career in veterinary medicine. I am seeking an internship for this fall of 2009, and while researching opportunities in the field of Animal Health I found your program. I am writing to inquire about a possible internship opportunity with the Roadrunner Animal Hospital.

My work experience has supplied me with many skills and an understanding of what it takes to succeed. For example: 

· I am a water safety instructor for the City of Peoria during the spring and summertime hotline assistant for a local intervention center. I counseled teenagers about personal concerns and referred them, when necessary, to appropriate professional services for additional help. 

· I have been active at my university as a resident hall assistant, which requires me to establish rapport with fifty residents and advise them on personal matters, as well as university policies. In addition, I develop social and educational programs and activities each semester for up to 200 participants. 

My enclosed resume provides additional details about my background.
I will call you next week to see if it would be possible to meet with you to discuss your program.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

(handwritten signature)

Tara Bondeson
Encl. 

